FIFIELD PARISH MEETING

The General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR)


The way personal information is used and stored changed in May 2018 when the General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) came into force, replacing the Data Protection Act.

If your contact information is currently held then it is because you have given your consent in response to a questionnaire, or because you wish to receive information and, if you have so specified, for it to be passed to other parties where appropriate.  If you have not previously completed a form but would like the Parish Meeting to hold your email address or telephone number so that you can receive information, then please complete the for, obtainable from the Chairman of the Parish Meeting, and return it to the Chairman of the Parish Meeting.

The Parish Meeting promises that the data held will only be used to advise you of matters affecting the parish, and information received which may be of interest to you.  It will enable the Parish Meeting to notify you about future activities, consultations, events like road closures and all matters affecting Fifield Parish and, where applicable, further afield.  Your information will be held securely and will not be passed anywhere else without your specific consent.

The consent form give choices for how you wish your information to be shared.

If you have any further queries regarding this contact the Chairman  and if you require further copies of the form for your address, please let the Chairman know.
Christine Walton
………………………………………………..
Chairman



